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HALF TERM 

Remember school closes on Friday 14th February and re-opens on Tuesday 25th February. 

YEW TREE SOCIAL MEDIA 
Thank you to those parents who have already started to follow us on Facebook, Twitter and 

Instagram.  The school has started to use these platforms to keep you informed of the fantastic 

learning and experiences taking place at school. 

If you haven’t yet, you can find us @YewTreeSchool. 

Please remember if you need to speak to someone at school or pass on a message this will still 

need to be done by phoning the office. 
 

PARKING 
We’ve had a couple of issues recently were parents or local residents have shared that there has 

been some ‘tension’ at the beginning/end of school.  Remember we have 700 children at this school 

so it does get extremely busy at the start and end of the day.  Please allow yourself enough time 

to park with due consideration to other road users and local residents.  It’s always easier to park 

a little distance away and walking the last few minutes.  This will reduce stress and traffic whilst 

also promoting a healthy lifestyle for your child. 

Please try to be patient and understanding at these really busy times. 
 

 

 PARENTS’ EVENING 
After half term you will have an opportunity to speak to your child’s class teacher and find out 

how well they have been doing with their learning and behaviour. 

Parents’ Evening will be on Tuesday 3rd and Thursday 5th March.  Look out for a letter after half 

term to book your appointment. 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 
It is really important that your child comes to school every day and on time.  School starts at 

9.00am.  School can not authorize holidays in term time and you risk a fine if you take your child 

out of school during term time. 

If your child can’t attend school for any reason please make sure you ring the office and let them 

know. 

Please don’t send your child to school too early especially now the weather is getting cold and wet.  

The school gates only open at around 8.30am and staff are only on duty from 8.50am.  We have 

seen children as early as 8.15am some mornings.  Please speak to the office if you need to use our 

breakfast club. 
 


